
	

	

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The following is a summary of all reported incidents of bullying, harassment and 
intimidation for the 2018-2019 school year at The Arts College Preparatory 
Academy. 
 
ACPA administration received a total of 25 reports of harassment, intimidation, and 
bullying over the course of the school year, from August 2018 to May 2019. Out of 
the reported incidents, 4 took place primarily on social media, 3 involved comments 
of a sexual nature, and 3 incidents were physical without escalating to the level of 
full scale "physical altercations."  
 
These reports were made by staff, students, parents, and guardians. Administration 
investigated all reported incidents and responded in a variety of ways, including but 
not limited to out-of-school suspension, involvement of law enforcement when 
appropriate, restorative justice practices, referrals to Intervention Specialists, referrals 
to school and Huckleberry House counselors, and meetings with parents and 
guardians. 
	

	


